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From: ANTHONY DU VIVIER                           

Sent: 18 March 2025 10:54

To: Planning

Subject: planning application 2025/0866/P

                                                                                        

                                                

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                  

dear Sir/ Madam,

I am concerned about this planning application at 21 Saint Marks Crescent.

  1. The structure is substantial in size and would overlook the neighbouring Garden and will impinge on their

privacy.

  2. There is no precedent for this kind of structure in our street and we should not be establishing a precedent

because it is an invasion of personal privacy.

  3. Saint Marks Crescent is in a conservation area and the proposed structure is inappropriate for these historic

buildings.

I hope that you will be reject this application Thank you Your sincerely Anthony Duvivier Sent from my iPad


